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Ms. Trisha Dedik

Director

Export Control Operations Division

Office of Arms Control and
Nonproliferation

U.S. Department of Energy

Washington, DC 20585

Dear Ms. Dedik:

Enclosed is a letter dated December 20, 1995 from Manufacturing Sciences

Corporation requesting an amendment to export license XSOUB716 to extend the

expiration dates from December 31, 1995 to December 31, 2000. The license

invoives the export of depleted uranium as unalloyed metal in the form of

:ont::ners and sheet for use at the British Nuclear Fuels plc reprocessing
acility.

A letter of assurance is required that the material will be under an agreement
for cooperation. Your assistance in obtaining the necessary assurances from
EURATOM would be greatly appreciated. We are attaching a copy of the subject
license to facilitate the request for assurances.

Sincerely,

fg'mkd A /Otl/:"‘L\

Ronald D. Hauber, Director

Division of Nonproliferation, Exports
and Multilateral Relations

Office of International Programs

Enclosure:
Ltr. dtd. 12/20/9%
(XS0UB716/03 - United Kingdom)

cc w/enclosure:
DelLaBarre, DOS
Kincaid, DOE
Goorevich, DOE
Chuchla, DOC
Brubaker, DOD
Rosenthal, ACDA
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